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KATZ & ASSOCIATES IN THE NEWS 

Teaneck’s Butterflake Bakery to open second 
store nearby 
By Jewish Standard Staff 
Jewish Standard 
Aug 5, 2022  
 

Butterflake Bakery, which opened in 1950, soon will have a second 
location in Teaneck. It will be at 444 Cedar Lane, near the original 
store.  

The site will be used as a commissary and as a Passover retail 
location. Johnathan Greenberg, the director of Katz & Associates in 
Englewood, represented the bakery and the deal; NIA National 
Realty, Paramus, represented the landlord. The new space is slated 
to open in 2023.  

The nut-free kosher bakery is known for its challah, Jewish rye 
bread, pastries, cakes, and more. For more information, go to 
shopbutterflake.com. 
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